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Newsletter
August 2014  


WELCOME
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A warm welcome back to everyone following the summer break.  The beautiful weather has been a bonus.  I would like to extend a special welcome to our new pupils and their families.  We welcome Daryl into Skye Class and Sarah into Jura Class.
ADMIN FORMS
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Once again would you please sign the enclosed permission forms and the Annual Data Check Form for session 2014/15.  These should be returned to school as soon as possible. 

I have also attached the Administration of Medication forms for pupils who require them. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM
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Can I please ask that you write your child’s name on all school sweatshirts, cardigans, polo shirts, etc. to ensure that there are no mix-ups during the session.

PARENTS’ EVENING
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Our first Parents’ Evening will take place on Tuesday 16 September.  Further information will be available nearer the date.  

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP
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Our first parent support group meeting of the new session will take place on Wednesday 3 September at 10.00 a.m. at Castlepark Early Years Centre, Carron Place, Castlepark, Irvine, KA12 9LQ. Please come along for a cuppa, chat and catch up following the holidays.   
PARENT COUNCIL MEETING
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Our first Parent Council meeting of the new session will take place on Friday 5 September at 9.45 a.m. in school.  All parents/carers are more than welcome to attend this meeting.

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PLAN
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Please find attached a copy of our School Improvement plan for this current session.  Our major focus areas will continue to be development of the curriculum and we will be looking at our assessment methods.  During our last Parent Council meeting it was suggested by the Parent body that the school should provide:-
· Workshops on communication strategies.

· Information/handouts on curricular work planned for pupils.

· Information on the curricular changes that are taking place, e.g. ASDAN, National 1 Qualifications.

We will take this into account throughout the session and disseminate relevant information and offer workshops as appropriate.  Should you wish any further information or you have any further suggestions about our proposed improvements please do not hesitate to contact me.

MINIBUS OUTINGS
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Our programme of outings will resume this week.  Could I ask that you continue to send £1.50 each week for your child’s class outing or £15 for the term.

PERSONAL CARE - WIPES
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If you have not already done so, could I ask that 4 packs of wipes - Pampers or Johnsons, if possible - be sent in with pull-ups for this term.  Thank you.

HEALTH & WELLBEING
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Health & wellbeing is at the heart of our curriculum.  To this end we will continue to promote healthy eating choices both in school and during school outings.  
Our ‘Good For You’ Tuckshop will continue to run once a week on a Friday.  Please can you continue to support this by sending in 50p instead of your child’s usual snack on a Friday.
The school will encourage healthy snacks as much as possible.  If you are sending crisps it would be preferable for you to send ‘baked’ or ‘reduced fat’.  Semi skimmed milk and water are available for drinking in school.  If you can avoid it please do not send in chocolate or sweets.
H0LIDAY LIST
The annual holiday list for school session 2014/15 is attached for your information.
Yvonne Gribben

Head Teacher









